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Dear Miss Goodwin,

It was very kind of you to send me so promptly a copy of 
Mrs. Dorr's book "Mother and Child". Will you also please convey 
my sincere thanks to Mrs. Dorr for the very nice dedication which 
she has placed in the book.

I have gone through the book with great interest, and the 
photographs are most appealing.

The end of this week I am off for a two month's trip into the 
Middle East and Africa. When I return I hope very much to have 
the privilege of meeting Mrs. Dorr. Should Mrs. Dorr be traveling 
abroad in any of the countries in which we work in the future, she 
might be interested in photographing some of the youngsters who 
come in contact with the UNICEF-assisted programmes in about 105 
countries and territories.

With kindest regards,

Miss Claribel Goodwin 
Dorr Foundation 
99 Park Avenue 
New York, New York


